
 

 

 
15 August 2022 

 
Quakers Hill Public School Parents and Citizens Association 

 
The Parents and Citizens Association (P&C) is an excellent forum to find out what is happening in the 
school, to meet other parents and supporters of the school and to become an active and involved 
member of the school community. It is also a great way to support your child’s education. 
 
What is a P&C Association? 
A P&C Association is a school-based organisation consisting of parents, teachers and interested citizens. 
 
P&C Associations are established to: 
Promote the interest of the school by bringing parents, citizens, students and teaching staff into close 
co-operation;  

• Assist in providing facilities and equipment for the school and promoting the recreation and 
welfare of the students at the school 

• Encourage parent and community participation in curriculum and other educational issues in 
schools 

• Assist and co-operate with teaching staff at public functions associated with the school 
 
We would love as many of our community members as possible to become involved with the P&C 
The QHPS P&C are always looking for more members and volunteers to attend meetings and help at 
school events, such as the upcoming Father’s Day Breakfast. A larger cohort of participants from our 
school community will greatly improve the P&C’s ability to effectively represent all children. Engaged 
P&C members in strong numbers gives us the best opportunity to combine expertise and resources, 
resulting in greater output and success. 
 
The QHPS P&C meet twice a term on Wednesdays (Week 3 and Week 8). The P&C meetings are relaxed 
and friendly and held in the school staffroom. In order to best suit our community needs, we are asking 
parents/carers to use the link or qr code to complete the survey and have your say about our P&C 
meeting times https://bit.ly/3bOClBz  

 
The survey closes on Friday 26 August 2022.  
 
Find out more information or get involved 

• Search Facebook for the Quakers Hill Public School P&C 2022 page or access it via 
https://bit.ly/3vYsFvn 

• Volunteer to assist with the upcoming Father’s Day Breakfast 

• Attend the next P&C meeting, Wednesday 7 September 2022 at 6 pm in the school staffroom 
 
Bert Lo Campo         Melissa Jesuorobo 
Principal         P&C President 
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